

Wreningham CE VC Primary School Weekly Newsletter



Newsletter 20

Together Everyone Achieves More

Friday 14 February, 2020

Events coming up!

W/b Fri 10 RE Week

Fri 14 Feb Norwich City Y5/6 Girls Football Tournament

Feb Wed 26 Feb Olly Day in school - Road Safety talk

Half term Mon 17/2/20 to Fri 21/2/20

W/b Mon 2 Mar Book Week Thurs 5 Mar World Book day Mon 9 Mar Y1 & Y2 to visit Norwich Cathedral and Norwich Bangladeshi Mosque

Mon 9 Mar to Wed 11 Mar Parents Meetings

W/b Mon 16 Mar Families Week Wed 18 Mar CASMA concert (Cl.3 to Norwich Citadel)

Fri 20 Mar Class Photographs Mon 23 to Wed 25 March Cl. 3 to Holt Hall Tues 31 Mar Egg Drop Challenge Wed 1 April – Last day of term

Easter Service in All Saints Church 10.30AM

Easter Holidays Thursday 2 April to Friday 17 April

Summer Term starts Monday 20 April

Friday 24 Maths Morning from 9AM – 10AM (Parents invited into the school) Fri 8 May BANK HOLIDAY

Message from the Librarians

The winners of the 'Name the Reading Buddy' competition are: Elsey P/Amelia (The BFT – Big Friendly Teddy); Zach (Curious); Ben (Gentle George); Evie (Sir Read A lot). The children can take the 'reading teddies' home for the half-term!

WrenTots Library Toddler

Group starts after half term on Wednesdays 9-10AM led by the librarians in the school library. This is open to all toddlers!









Boys Year 5/6 Norwich City Football Tournament

Report by Oscar R & Charlie B. On the 7th February 6 boys from class 4 competed in the Norwich City Community Foundation Football Tournament. As we had no substitutions, everybody played every minute of every match. In the morning, the Wreningham team beat all the other teams in their group and didn't concede a single goal throughout this period. We ended top of the group and qualified for the next stage. Next we played Fakenham Junior School (a huge school compared to us) and only lost by one goal. Everyone played exceptionally well.

The school says goodbye to Mrs Thompson

At the end of this half term we say goodbye to Mrs Thompson. The school would like to thank her for all the work she has done in our school and for the enthusiasm and commitment she has brought to her job. Mrs Thompson is a creative, popular teacher who inspired the children she has taught. We thank her for her many contributions to our school and wish her the best of luck in the future. If parents would like to contribute there is a collection in the school office – please see Mrs Sharp. In class 2

The Friends have organised Mother's Day Specifit Mmy

something special to surplise all the mums, grandmas and special loved ones. Children can draw their own special picture for Mother's Day which will be printed one shopping bag or a ceramic mug! Details and order forms can be found in the Friends Box outside the school office.

Wymondham Swimming Gala Congratulations to the Y4s, Y5s and Y6s who took part in the Wymondham Swimming Gala last Friday. Everyone tried really hard and enjoyed themselves. Some children

had a perfect technique, others had speed, but all the participants cheered TEAM Wreningham on! All the children swam in at least one race, either freestyle, backstroke, breaststroke or butterfly stroke. All the races were timed so the judges could work out who won the heats. The winners will represent the Wymondham Cluster. By Daniel R.



<u>Stars of the Week</u> <u>Class</u> 1 Rose J-B, Nate W <u>Class</u> 2 Thomas F, Henry W <u>Class</u> 3 Samuel R, Elisa B <u>Class</u> 4 Oscar R, Nathan C

